
 
 
  

  
 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.  
 
Melbourne, 10 June 2022 
Australia – Victoria 
 
No. 218(T) – 2022 
 
Local Port of Port Phillip 
 
St Kilda 
St Kilda Pier Redevelopment Works 
 
Date: Tuesday 14 June 2022 until further notice 
 
Details: Mariners are advised of works as part of the St Kilda Pier redevelopment project, at 

approximate location (WGS84); 3751.900’S, 14457.980’E. 
 
As shown on the map below, the works area is divided in to three set aside zones, 
which will be delineated by exclusion buoys and signage when active.  
 
Set aside zones ‘A’ (yellow, south of pier alignment) and ‘B’ (green, inside marina 
arm) will be activated on Tuesday 14 June 2022 until further notice. Zone C will 
remain open and inactive for this portion of the works. 

 
The works will be undertaken from barges and work boats and will involve piling 
and general construction activities. 
 
Mariners are advised not to enter the Set Aside works area, and to navigate with 
caution within the vicinity of the works. 
 

Relevant Law: The areas have been set aside under the Port Management (Local Ports) 
Regulations 2015.  Entry is prohibited to all persons excluding works vessels and 
staff.  

 
Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 143, 155 
 
Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued.  
 
If you require any further information, please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963. 
 
David Ritman 
 
Manager Regional Planning 
Southern and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au. To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 
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